
TEMPLE CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
Final Minutes, November 08, 2017 
Location: ​Town Hall, main hall 

 
Attendees: Adie Krulis, Cathy Joly,  Sean Radcliffe, Honey Hastings, Lincoln Geiger 
Guests: Camilla Lockwood, Ult Mundane  
 
Started at 7:10 pm 
 
Approved August 2017 minutes, Approved September and October working session notes as amended. 
 
Miller State Park power line project 
Each of the members shared their knowledge of the project and their concerns.  Camilla mentioned she was 
involved with the letter from Temple BOS. The group agreed to write a letter also expressing our concerns with 
how the project has been handled and the proposed solution of putting poles along access road. Adie Krulis 
will write a letter and share with the group via email.  The group will send comments back only to Adie. Sean 
Radcliffe with distribute the final letter.  
 
Temple Conservation Commission member discussion 
 
The group approved recommending Ult Mundane as a full member of the commission. The group asked Ult to 
write a letter to BOS asking for appointment.  
 
The group discussed commission membership status of Dave Repak and John Kieley.  The group agreed to 
accept the resignation of Dave Repak.  ​Sean Radcliffe will write a letter to Dave Repak thanking him for his 
service.  Additionally , Sean Radcliffe will send letter to BOS thanking Dave Repak for his service.  Sean 
Radcliffe will write to BOS asking them to appoint Ult Mundane to Dave Repak’s existing term. 
 
Sean Radcliffe will contact John Kieley asking for a letter of resignation from his existing term​. 
 
Rt 45 town owned properties 
Members discussed the ideas originating from John Kieley to have a connecting trail between his property and 
the Weston conservation area across some town properties on Rt 45.  Various options were discussed. ​ Honey 
will research Cornerstone road property owners.  Camilla will get better maps of the area. 
 
Request from Ethan Belair Extension Forester in Hillsborough County  
Sean Radcliffe disclosed the BOS shared a request from Ethan Belair Extension Forester in Hillsborough 
County concerning details about the Town Forest.  ​Sean will share Eric Foley’s presentation on the Town 
Forest. 
 
Bruce Kantner Boxes 
Cathy Joly took the box that had been left in the Town Hall 
 
“Got Drought” presentation 
Camilla discussed the Library Trustees project “Got Drought” for next spring. ​Camilla will contact DES 
concerning four (4) panelists to talk on topic of drought and well health for April/Spring. ​ The group agreed to 
try to coordinate our water testing project at or near same time. 
 
The group adjourned at 8:51 pm.  Next meeting will be Wednesday, December 13th, 2017 
 
Minutes submitted by Sean Radcliffe. ​ Italics above indicate tasks to be done. 
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